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For Immediate Release – April 27, 2018 

 

On April 26, 2018 at approximately 11:22 PM, the Oneida County Dispatch Center received a 
call of a missing air ambulance helicopter.  The last known contact with the helicopter was at 
approximately 10:55 PM. Emergency Responders searched the area last known and located the 
helicopter in the Town of Hazelhurst.  The details of the accident and condition of the occupants 
are not being released at this time pending further investigation.  

Oneida County Emergency Management, Oneida County EMS, Oneida County Medical 
Examiner, Minocqua Police Department, Hazelhurst Fire Department, Minocqua Rescue, 
Newbold Search and Rescue, DNR, MEDEVAC assisted the Oneida County Sheriff’s Office. 
There is no further information available at this time. 

 

   


